
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 
 

2024-25 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

5500 E. 45th St. N Bel Aire, KS 67220 Sunrise Christian Academy 316.744.9262   www.sunrisechristian.org 

 

“Educating for 
Time & Eternity!” 

 

FWC/SWC Jobs Available:  https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0 

FWC Link for Athletics Jobs:  
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1z1jhy_jyerotciwN74oXLZf8aYq2U4Xb/edit?gid=2051274965#gid=2051274965  

Donate to our “Building A Legacy” Fund Anytime!  https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3 

 

Dear Parents, Students and Faculty, 
 

 

     Yes, everyone is excited about Spring Break! Especially if the 
weather stays like this, but it is Kansas so we will accept whatever 
weather we get and still enjoy it. The break officially starts at the 
close of classes on Friday, March 14 and classes resume on 
Monday, March 24. 
 

     ➔There is a special spring Jean Day on Friday, March 14. The 
proceeds from this will be used to sponsor several school activities 
as well as help some families who’ve undergone recent hardships. 
The cost is $5 for those in JrHi and SrHi. If people want to give a 
contribution beyond that we are happy to give you a tax receipt. 
Thank you for your generosity. 
 

     Thank you for allowing us to be involved in educating your 
children for “Time & Eternity!” 

From the Superintendent    March 12, 2025 
      
 “Surely the righteous shall give thanks unto Thy name: the upright shall dwell in Thy 
presence!”   -Psalm 140:13 

Spring Break 
is Next Week 

 

No School 
March 17-21 

 
PreK, K and 

1st Grade 
Round Up is 

tomorrow 
morning! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1z1jhy_jyerotciwN74oXLZf8aYq2U4Xb/edit?gid=2051274965#gid=2051274965
https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2025-2026 School Year 

Advisement Meetings  
by Rising Classes 

 

10th Grade    March 27 Homeroom 

9th Grade    April 1  6pm 

7th/8th Grades   April 15  Homeroom 

6th grade    May 1st  6pm  

All meetings will be held in the auditorium 

 

  Attention Parents   
 

This is the last week to complete the anonymous survey that gives 

us feedback to improve our school! Thanks for your participation! 

https://forms.gle/bMoztarppWusV5yz8  
 

 

 
 

Career Week is coming 
up and Seniors will 

have the opportunity to 
shadow a career on 
Monday, March 31.  

 
If you are interested in 

having a student shadow, 
please email Neely Flores at 

nflores@sunrisechristian.org  

Congratulations to the LifeSmarts 

Team who won the wildcard bid and 

will be headed to Chicago for the 

National Competition April 24-27! 
 

Team members: Erin Cheatum, Jonah Krumme, 

Zach Hoffman, David Amey, Matthew Chilewa 

https://forms.gle/bMoztarppWusV5yz8
mailto:nflores@sunrisechristian.org


 

SAVE 

THE 

DATE!       
 

Buy your tickets 

now! 
 

https://donorbox.o

rg/events/747460  

Misc. Items… 
 

1. Thanks to Janet Marlow and our 1st and 2nd grade classes, teachers and students, 
for an excellent program on Fat, Fat Jehosophat. You did an excellent job and I 
know we have some young people coming up that will fit well into the Drama 
Program in future years. 

2. Just a reminder that this is a good time to be fulfilling your Family Work Credit and 
Student Work Credit instead of waiting to the very last month of the school year. 

3. Grade cards will be issued after Spring Break. 
4. There will be no newsletter next week. 
5. Office Hours for Spring Break will be 8am-4pm each day. 

We want to say THANK YOU to Abby Hannaford and her entire Drama 
Team, as well as the cast and crew for the outstanding production of 

Les Misérables! It was a huge undertaking, but the messages of 
redemption and salvation came through loud and clear. We have had so 
many positive comments on the whole performance. All the hard work 

was worth it, and we really feel the performance gave glory to God.  
 

Great job to all of you!  Check the Sunrise Facebook page for photos! 

https://donorbox.org/events/747460
https://donorbox.org/events/747460


 


